
January 13, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Russell Tarby 

815 Fourth Street 

Liverpool, NY 13088 

 

Dear Mr. Tarby: 

 

Thank you for sending the Review Board a copy of your January 9, 1997 letter to  President Clinton. 

 You also mentioned that you have sent letters to your congressman and senators.  Although we 

cannot suggest others that you could write to, we do appreciate your concern and interest in the work 

of the Review Board. 

 

Again, thank you for sending us a copy of the letter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer  


